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Board of Supervisors
December 22, 199" 1

Motion was made by Supervisor Fox, seconded by Supervisor Bennington, and carried
unanimously to adopt the 1998 Fire Fund Budget in the amount of $117,901.00.

3. Mr. Horrocks presented the 1998 Debt Service Budget, which is balanced
at $346,206.00.

Motion was made by Supervisor Fox, seconded by Supervisor Bennington, and carried
unanimously to adopt the 1998 Debt Service Budget in the amount of $346,206.00.

6. Mr. Horrocks presented the 1998 State Highway Aid Budget, which is
balanced at $272,329.00.

Motion was made by Supervisor Fox, seconded by Supervisor Bennington, and carried
unanimously to adopt the 1998 State Highway Aid Budget in the amount of $272,329.00.

7. For the Board’s approval this evening, Mr. Horrocks presented a three
year labor agreement between Hilltown Township and the Public Works Department. To
summarize, salary increases are as follows - 4% in 1998, 4.5% in 1999, and 5% in 2000.

Motion was made by Supecrvisor Fox, seconded by Supervisor Bennington, and carried
unanimously to approve the three year labor agreement between Hilltown Township and
the Public Works Department, as specified above.

8. The Zoning Officer, Mr. Lippincott, has been rescarching the possibility ol
updating and revising the Tenant Identification Ordinance. A draft Ordinance has bcen
presentcd for Supcrvisor review. Supervisor Fox did not believe the proposed penalties
are high enough to encourage residents to comply with the Ordinance. Supervisor
Bennington agreed, and suggested that the fine be raised to $500.00 for each unreported
tenant. Discussion took place.

Motion was made by Supervisor Bennington, scconded by Supervisor Fox, and carried
unammously to authorize the advertisement of the proposed Tenant Identification
Ordinance for adoption, with the revision in fines as noted above.

E. CORRESPONDENCE:

1. The Township has becn awarded a Community Development Block Grant
in 1998 for street re-paving in the amount of $93,800.00.

2. The Park and Recreation Board is seeking approval to schedule a bus trip
to the Philadelphia Flower Show on Monday, March 2, 1998. The price is $30.00 per





























